
PROMOTION DAY
The 2024 School Year

Ended With a Celebration

After three years of pre-school and early
childhood education, these children are ready
to head on to the public schools. They have

already learned letters and numbers, and many
of them are already doing simple addition and

subtraction.

Even more importantly these children have learned to work together in groups, and 
they have learned that each one of them is an important person and needs to be
respected.  They have learned that they have the rights and responsibilities of 

living in their world. 

 

Look For Us Online
www.littleschoolnicaragua.com

Our website has finally been
updated, with new photos and new

information but the same old
(sorry, somewhat outdated)

video.  

Donations Can Be Sent To
CEPAD-USA

c/o Beverly Kirkman
5605 Groomsbridge Ct.

Raleigh, NC 27612
Please mark for “School” 

or “Scholarship Fund”
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LA ESCUELITA
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http://www.littleschoolnicaragua.com/


AND THE NEW YEAR HAS BEGUN

The 2025 School Year is underway.  This is the 29th year that La Escuelita has worked to
provide a safe, child-friendly learning environment for the children of the very

neighborhood where the teachers themselves grew up.
This is the only pre-school anywhere nearby, and many parents bring their

children several blocks and even across a major highway because they know that
their children will receive a hot meal, a strong educational beginning

and teachers who care about them.

THANK YOU FOR BEING A PART OF THE WORK OF
LA ESCUELITA

But First Some
Badly Needed

New Paint

Including 

The Tables

And New
Bathroom Doors

And New
Letters For The
Bulletin Boards

Crowded Classrooms

Using The Outside Space

As Well As the Inside

Hope And Victory For A
Better Future


